
Re: Legislative Public Hearing

CB37-2015 ZRA 155

We have lived next door to the Millers since we moved into our house 14 1/2 years ago. During that

time they have been wonderful neighbors: caring, helpful, reliable, and considerate.

Although they run their business from their home, it is done so unobtrusively that for a while we didn't

even know it existed. There has been no noise (other than normal household noise that is expected

when raising two active boys, now young men) and no more traffic on the Lane than one would expect

from any neighbor. I cannot fathom how anyone could complain about them.

As we understand it, they would be in compliance with the zoning restrictions (and were when they

began their business) had the utility company not taken part of their property against their wishes. The

utility company hasn't used that land and it serves the same purpose lying vacant as it could have were

it still part of the Millers' property. Given the circumstances, fairness dictates that they be allowed to

continue their business as and where it is currently run.

Please rule for these fine people. The county needs them, their business, and more people like them.

Respectfully submitted,

Ellen Katzoff

10433 Shady Acres Lane

Laurel Maryland 20723

240-456-0081


